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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Option E
1 message

Sarah Yantakosol Gayer <syantakosol@gmail.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 12:00 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear SBAC Members,

As a former student at Pond Cove Elementary School, Cape Elizabeth Middle School, and Cape Elizabeth High
School, as a parent of four children in the Cape Elizabeth school system, and as a taxpayer, I write in full support of
Option E.

Option E gets us the most bang for our collective taxpayer buck without causing the years of disruption to learning that
the two renovation options will entail. Option E is the most financially responsible choice – we will pay less as
taxpayers in the long term. For Cape residents on fixed budget, this is imperative. Options B and C are fiscally
irresponsible and do very little to ameliorate many of the issues that our schools are facing. All of these options are
staggeringly expensive. That is the unfortunate reality. Given current circumstances, I am strongly in favor of a
solution that does more to address long term needs and builds desperately needed new infrastructure.

We must do what is in the best interests of our children, our educators, and our financial future and choose Option E.

Thank you,
 
Sarah Yantakosol Gayer
syantakosol@gmail.com
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